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CIRCULAR NO. 19 OF 2021        September 07, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The 127th Annual General Meeting of the Association will be held on Wednesday, September 29, 

2021, commencing at 3.30 p.m. via MS TEAMS. 

 

Please note that the link for joining the meeting will be intimated on 29th September 2021. No 

invitations will, additionally, be issued to participants. 

 

The Agenda for the Meeting is attached hereto.  

 

Members are kindly requested to join the virtual meeting by 3.30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

H.D HEMARATNE 

CONSULTANT –CTTA 

SECRETARIAT 
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